Re: Lloyd-Thomas Architects Ltd

Lloyd-Thomas Architects have worked for us in a number of capacities, from handling
listed building planning applications, to project managing renovations to our Grade II
listed Georgian town house and the design of a significant extension (we believe it to
be the most contemporary scheme passed by Cotswold District Council).

They have proved themselves to be excellent designers, project managers and
advisers and we would not hesitate to recommend them to anyone wanting a high

quality service coupled with an innovative approach to architecture,



